
From: Shirley Virgil
To: Terrie Gillen
Subject: Water conservation
Date: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 6:38:52 PM

Sorry TGillen, I did not know whom else to send my comments.  Perhaps you can forward my comments to the
folks that need to hear it.

Why not move Marin watershed to eliminate front lawns and all lawns that no one walks upon.  You have always
encouraged native plant landscaping, how about another push for all the pollinators.  Marinites would go for that,
creating an amazing water conservation.

Thank you, Shirley Virgil
Marin County resident since 1985

mailto:pinkhills17@gmail.com
mailto:tgillen@marinwater.org


Phone Message: 
 
Patricia Warnock – Please contact state elected officials to stop the increase of housing in Marin 
County, because there’s not enough water. Also, please oppose desalination, because it’s 
costly.  
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